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4th September 2024 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
 
HIGH SCHOOL PHOTOGRAPHS  
 
The school photographer will visit the school this Thursday and Friday, 5th & 6th September.  
Individual photographs of S1, S4 and S6 pupils together with family groups will be taken during his visit.  If you wish a 
primary or pre-school child to be included in the family group, the photographer will be available to take photographs 
between 3.40pm and 4.30pm in the venue of the High School on Thursday. 
 
Individual photographs will be downloaded for inclusion in our school management information system and it will be 
used when applying for a National Entitlement Card (NEC) for use in the school canteen/free bus transport.  If your child 
does not have a photo on the school system they will also have their photograph taken.  
 
All pupils will receive an individual proof photograph and if you do not wish to place an order there is no need to return 
the proof. 
 
PARENT COUNCIL 
 
As I have previously mentioned, our Parent council will be meeting next week  for the first time this session.  All 

parents/carers are invited to get involved, and we will start the meeting with the  Annual General Meeting.    Everyone 

is welcome to come along, whether you are currently in the Parent Council, or not.  We would particularly like to welcome 

parents/carers of our new S1 pupils.   

 

The Parent Council is vital to the support of the school, particularly the running of the annual Christmas Fayre, which 

provides a source of fundraising to support a range of our school extracurricular activities. 

 

The meeting will be held on Tuesday 10th September at 6:30pm.  We would encourage face-to-face attendance, but 

there will also be the opportunity to join on google meets using the link: https://meet.google.com/vnh-xkhf-enq 

  

 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Tony Breen, Head Teacher 
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